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So sorry! 
o Our apologies to Shawn 

Snider and Debbie Consella, 

whose essays and identities 

were scrambled in the May 

1996 issue of The Radiogra­

pher. The essay published in 

that issue was written by 

Shawn Snider, who won first 

at the Technologist Level. 

Consella won first place at 

the Student Level; her essay 
-will be published in the fall is­

sue of The Radiographer. 

o Apologies also to Barb 

Hente; she and Nonnan Hente 

shared first place in Exhibiton 

Competition at the Technolo­

gist Level. 

Sorry for the mix-ups! 

• District 1 : 
o Taking the summer off? The District I folks 

will have their next regularly scheduled district 

meeting Sept. 24. For more infonnation, call Sherry 

Bellafiori at (816) 932-3242. 

• District 3: 
o District 3 will have its next regular meeting 

in September; no date has been announced. 

If you have questions about district news (or 

infonnation to share) call Stephanie Patrick, dis­

trict president, at work at (573) 843-2440. 

• District 4: 
o There will be a Mammography Seminar Sat­

urday, Sept. 2 I , in St. Louis. For more infonna­

tion, call Cindy Daniels at (314) 362-2904. 

• District 4 is also sponsoring a seminar for 
General Radiography Sept. 28, with 8 CE's offered 

for attendance. For more infonnation, call Barb 

Hente, (618) 797-6817. 

• District 5: 
o The regular fall district meeting will be Sept. 

19 at Cox North .. 

o A fall conference is set for Oct. 5; no details 

have been finalized. For more infonnation, con­

tact new District 5 presidentJason Spangler at (417) 

682-6081 or new district representative Peggy 

Sanders, Clayton X-Ray, at 1-(8oo)-542-XRAY. 
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• District 6: 
o Deana Middleton is the new district represen­

tative; she replaces Chuck Eaves. You may reach 
her by writing or calling: 

Deana Middleton 

Director, Diagnostic Imaging Department 

Doctors Regional Medical Center 

621 Pine Street 

Poplar Bluff, MO 63901 

(573) 686-7440 or (573) 686-41 I I 

o The next district meeting is Aug. 15. 

o Chuck Eaves' new address is 311 South Wash­

ington, Fannington, MO 63640. 

o The district will sponsor a mini conference 

the second week in September in Cape Girardeau; 

call Deana for details. 

• District 7: 
o Kay Glass, district representative, has a new 

phone number and a new fax number. They are: 

Phone-(573) 687-1242; Fax-(573) 882-8817. 

• District 8: 
o The District 8 Mammography Society will 

sponsor a seminar on "Enhancing Mammography 

Skills: A New Perspective on Mammography" 

Aug. 10 at the Ellis Fischel Cancer Center in Co­
lumbia,Mo. 

The seminar offers 5 CE's and is open to regis­

tered mammography technologists only. Space is 

limited; advanced registration is a must. Registra­
tion fonns will arrive in the mail soon, so watch 
for them! 

For more infonnation, write District 8 Presi­

dent Lori Shultz, 3005 West Ash, Columbia, MO 

65203, or call (573) 445-8932 (home) or (573) 884-
6063 (work). 
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Missouri Society of Radiologic Technologists 
1996-1997 Board of Directors ------

• President • Senior Board Member 
Stephanie Whisler Shawn Snider 

• President-Elect • ASRT Senior Affiliate Delegate 
Donita Shipman Coretta Schroer 

• Vice President • ASRT Junior Affiliate Delegate 
Max VanDyke Cindy Daniels 

• Secretary • 1st District Representative 
Ed Passman Sherry Bellafiore 

---• Treasurer • 3rd District Representative 
Debra Hurst Mel Ravenscraft 

ISSRT invites MSRT 
to 61 st conference 

The Illinois Society will sponsor the 61st AnnuallSSRT Con­

ference, "As We Bridge into the Future: 100 Years and Beyond" 

Sept. 25-28 at the Quincy Holiday Inn in Quincy, Ill . 

All MSRT members are invited. For more infonnation. contact 

conference co-chai rs Tom Dickerson, at (217) 223-5811, Ext. 6104 

(work) or (217) 222-4841 (home); or Carl Rylander at (217) 222-

6550, Ext. 649 (work) or (217) 224-5294 (home). 

• 4th District Representative 
Barbara Hente 

• 5th District Representative 
Peggy Sanders 

• 6th District Representative 
Deana Middleton 

• 7th District representative 
Kay Glass 

• 8th District Representative 
Brenda Mathews 




